
 
 

GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
*SPECIAL MEETING* 

Thursday, April 16, 2015 
 
The Gulf County School Board met in special session Thursday, April 16, 2015, at Noon E. T., at their Administrative Office in Port St. 
Joe.  Attorney Costin and the following board members were present:  Chairman Danny Little, Vice-Chairman John Wright, Billy C. 
Quinn, Jr., Linda R. Wood, and Brooke Wooten.  Assistant Superintendent Bill Carr chaired the meeting for Superintendent Norton who 
was attending a meeting at Sacred Heart.  
 
 
l. CALL TO ORDER:  Chairman Little called the meeting to order at 12:00. 
  

ll. HEAR FROM THE PUBLIC:   None 
  
lll. HIGHLAND VIEW PROPERTY:  On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mrs. Wood the Board voted 4-1 to 

enter into contract with Yan K. Wong for the purchase of the Highland View Elementary School site.  Mr. Little voted against 
the motion stating that he believed the district was selling the property too cheaply.   (SM: 14/15 – 121) 

  
IV. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:   On motion by Mr. Wright and seconded by Mr. Quinn the Board voted 

unanimously to take the following action:  
 

Approved Courtney Cummings’ transfer from Port St. Joe High School to the Port St. Joe Elementary School Bridges 
paraprofessional position, and                                                                                                                (SM: 14/15/122) 
 

Approved Brenda Wood as a hospital/homebound teacher for Port St. Joe Elementary School, and 
 

Approved the 2015-2016 Contracts for School Readiness and Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten. (SM: 14/15 – 123) 
  
V. BOARD MEMBER CONCERNS:   
  

VI. ADJOURNMENT:  Chairman Little adjourned the meeting at 12:20 P. M. 
 
 
 

 
 


